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Dear Students and Parents,          

   Happiness!!!
     During the next few days, our math class will be working on counting and representing 
numbers to 20.  You can expect to see homework that reviews counting, using a number 
frame and a worded problem.  The instruction for each activity is written at the bottom 
of each page.  
 
     Please download, print and staple this packet. Students should do one page of this 
packet each evening. It should take them 5 days to complete the packet. They should use 
the boxes below to check off each day the homework is completed. When the packet is 
completed, they should put it in their green folder and take it to school on Monday 
November 4, 2024.  
  

Please check all green folders tonight for Freckle.com login 
cards. Follow the instructions there to complete assignments 
weekly. 
 
Warmly, 
Kadisha Mills, Ph.D. 
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